From: carotine Cooper | NNEEEEEEEEE

Sent: 20 December 2017 08:14

To: Walsh, Jennifer; Plannin

Ce: I —
Subject: 2017/5497/P. Ted Baker site

T have only just received an email about these plans. Given the date, just before Christmas when we are all
so busy, [ hope you will take note of late OBJECTIONS.

If you want to destroy the whole character of the Regent’s canal and ruin a charming feature of London,
then this is the way to go about it.

The proposed scheme has appallingly high frontage, no connection with surrounding roads, soul-less, could
be anywhere in the world. What about the character of this wonderful city??? Is Camden Planning going to
be responsible for killing it?

Caroline Cooper

Dr Caroline Cooper
08 Regent’s Park Road

Primrose Hill



